From: Mary R. C.

To: BOCrfc2015
Subject: Broadband opportunity council - Ozark county, Missouri
Date: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 10:15:48 PM

We would LOVE to have better internet access in Isabella, Missouri. We currently use our
Verizon wireless cell phones for our internet access, which is quite limiting. The phone line
internet service we had a few years ago was barely fast enough to download a photo from
an email. We wish something better was available. Our address is on _
Thanks,

Mary Ruth Casey
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